
 
 

 
 
 

Friends of Victoria Park 
Primary School PTFA 

 
 

 
Friends of Victoria Park Primary School - also known as the PTFA - aim 

to raise money, build the school community, and help enrich our 
children’s education. 

 
The PTFA is run completely by you - volunteers including parents and 
school staff and you are automatically part of the PTFA on joining the 

school. As a registered charity, each year we raise thousands of 
pounds to pay for resources and enrichment activities that the school 

budget can’t fund, so that all the children have access to the best 
opportunities available. 

 
There are a few ways to stay in touch and find out the latest news. 

Make sure to look out for our newsletter, visit our website and follow 
us on social media. 

 
 

 
www.victoriaparkprimaryptfa.co.uk  

Dates for your diary 2024 - 2025 
 

 
 

2024 Event 
5th October Art on the Hill 
22nd October UV Discos – Reception, years 3&4 
24th October UV Discos – years 1&2, 5&6 
24th October Quiz night 
25th October Cakes and Uniform Sale 
5th November Bonfire Night Bar in the park 
7th December Winter Fair & Grotto 
TBC December Comedy Night 
2025 Event 
11th February UV Discos – Reception, years 3&4 
13th February UV Discos – years 1&2, 5&6 
13th February Quiz night 
14th February Cakes and Uniform Sale 
Half Term Challenge 25 
4th April  Cakes and Uniform Sale 
26th April Food Festival 
11th May Bristol 10k run 
20th May UV Discos – Reception, years 3&4 
22nd May UV Discos – years 1&2, 5&6 
23rd May Cakes and Uniform Sale 
21st June Summer Fair 
11th July AGM in the park 
15th July The Big Sing 
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